
We will be closed from 11:30am to 1:30pm on Friday 4th
December

We will be closed for staff training from 11:30am to 1:30pm on Friday 4th December. 

Contact us
If you need to contact us during this time, you can:

call us on Freephone 0800 483 8372 to leave a message — we will call you back when we reopen

email us at veterans@nzdf.mil.nz

Date

03 December 2020

Last Modified: 4 December 2020
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